
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y6 and Norwood Primary School would like to invite parents, carers, families and friends to the Norwood School 

Summer Fete on Monday 23rd July 2018. This fantastic fete has been organised, promoted and will be run, by 

the current Y6 children and will take place from 3.30 until 4.30pm. We will be having a dress down day on 

Tuesday 10th July and would request donations for the bottle tombola to support this.   

There will be all the usual fun of the fair including a huge variety of stalls, competitions, games, prizes to be won 

and of course the Bottle Tombola! In addition to this, every class in school will be running their own unique stalls 

(see below for details).  Whatever you are into and no matter your age, there will definitely be something 

exciting for all. Don’t miss this great opportunity to support your school and have a brilliant time in the process.  

See you there! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Y6 children and Norwood Primary School 

Year Group Stalls 

 
Reception – Face painting 

Year 1 – Key Rings/Grass Heads 

Year 2 – Crafts 

Year 3 – Wacky Photo booth 

Year 4 – Sweet Stall 

Year 5 – Stress balls, key rings, 

chocolate fountain 
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